
June 12,2008 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Cancellation of TI916 

Dear %/Madam: 

This letter is to inform you of our desire to cancel the above registration number 
for Zero Plus Dialing, Inc. 

Our Regulatory Assessment Fee Returns are current and were last filed on 
January 18, 2008. Zero Plus Dialing is not an interexchange company. Please contact 
me at (210) 949-7405, if you have any additional questions. 

Respectfully, 

Sylvia Castillo 
Director Regulatory Affairs 


